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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE OF MEETING:    June 5, 2012 

 
TITLE: Approval of Out of State Travel  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND:    

 

STAFF 
 
Todd Jaeger from the District Offices requests permission to attend the National School Public 
Relations Association Seminar in Chicago, Illinois, July 7-11, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel is 
$2,865 and will be paid for by site maintenance and operations funds designated for staff 
development.   
 
Travel was previously approved at the April 10, 2012 Board meeting for Laurie Sheber, Michael 
Capizzi, Yolanda Herrera, Matt Haverty, Lisa Millerd, Ben Bultman, and Carla Broussard from 
Amphitheater High School to attend the Advancement Via Individual Determination (AVID) Summer 
Institute in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, July 29 – August 1, 2012.  Carla Broussard is unable to 
attend and John Willis will be taking her place.   
 

STUDENTS 

 
Tim Berrier, Jeff Hannan, and Paul Vasquez from Ironwood Ridge High School request permission 
to take 20 students from the Wrestling Club to the AAU Grand Nationals in Santa Fe, New Mexico, 
June 5-10, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel is $2,582 and will be paid for by tax credit funds 
and student activity funds.  No school days will be missed and a substitute is not required. 

 
Tim Berrier, Jeff Hannan, and Paul Vasquez from Ironwood Ridge High School request permission 
to take 20 students from the Wrestling Club to the Arbor View Summer Duals in Las Vegas, Nevada, 
June 11-14, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel is $2,632 and will be paid for by tax credit funds 
and student activity funds.  No school days will be missed and a substitute is not required. 
 
Ben Hurley, Ryan Montijo, Rene Campillo, and Nate Benham from Amphitheater High School 
request permission to take 14 students from Boys Basketball to the Point Loma University 
Tournament in San Diego, California, June 14-17, 2012.  Approximate cost of the travel is $3,825 
and will be paid for by student activity funds.  No school days will be missed and a substitute is not 
required. 
 
Alejandro Gonzalez and Joshua Fields from Amphitheater High School request permission to take 4 
students to the Josten’s Yearbook Camp in San Diego, California, July 30-August 1, 2012.  
Approximate cost of the travel is $2,759 and will be paid for by auxiliary account funds, student 
activity funds, and state CTE funds.  No school days will be missed and a substitute is not required. 
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 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

001-00-100-2579-505-6360 M&O Classified training, Legal, staff registration 

001-00-100-2579-505-6582 M&O Classified training, Legal, staff travel 

526-00-100-3400-280-6519 Tax Credit Bookstore, IRHS, student transportation 

526-00-100-3400-280-6892 Tax Credit Bookstore, IRHS, student travel 

850-00-100-3400-280-6519 Student Activity Bookstore, IRHS, student transportation 

850-00-100-3400-280-6892 Student Activity Bookstore, IRHS, student travel 

850-00-100-3400-281-6519 Student Activity Bookstore, AHS, student transportation 

850-00-100-3400-281-6892 Student Activity Bookstore, AHS, student travel 

525-00-100-3400-281-6892 Student Activity Bookstore, AHS, student travel 

400-13-270-2190-281-6892 CTE Student support svcs., AHS, student travel 

400-13-270-2190-281-6515 CTE Student support svcs., AHS, student transportation 

850-00-100-3400-281-6892 Student Activity Bookstore, AHS, student travel 

 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                                                                               
_______________________________________________________________________ 
Patrick Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                    Date:   May 29, 2012 
 

______________________________________ 
                                                                                   Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


